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Double D Drive Reconstruct and Drainage Improvements 

July 2025 

ROADWAY PROJECT 

The project consists of reconstructing Double D Drive with new asphalt pavement and 
substructure. The project includes reducing the roadway width to allow for construction of 
vertical curbs to improve drainage without negatively impacting existing driveways. The 
project will include replacing defective sidewalks and upgrading existing drainage 
features. The Utilities Operations group has conducted a condition assessment of existing 
water and sewer facilities and determined that the water system requires replacement. 
 
Civiltec Engineering has been selected to provide engineering services for the project. 
Design and utility investigations are underway. Currently the plans are at the 60% level 
and under review. 
 

City Contact Information 

Project Manager: George Henderson 

Phone: (928) 777-1130 

 

https://prescott-az.gov/capital-improvement-projects/capital-improvement-program/

